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FCC certification No. Cover Letter 
We, Hangzhou AcoSound Technology Co.,Ltd., hereby submit justification for placing the FCC certification 
No. in the associated user’s manual and package. 
 
According to the FCC regulation, the FCC certification No. should be printed on the hearing aid, but as the 
hearing aid are too small to print the label (FCC ID: 2AWQLW-IF-P), it will be moved to the user manual 
and package. The details are as below: 
 
A. Side surface (A): The side surface does not provide enough physical space to fit the printing of the FCC 

certification No. according to below reference picture.  

   
 
B. Top cover (B): The top cover does not provide enough physical space to fit the printing of the FCC 

certification No. according to below reference picture. 

  
 
Conclusion: Based on the above description of area A to B, we conclude that the device is unquestionably 
too small for enabling the FCC certification No. to be printed onto any surface. We therefore request to move 
the FCC certification No. to the user’s manual and package. 
Label and label location:  
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Best regards,  
 
Signature:  
 
Li Bowen 
Quality Supervisor 


